November 12, 2011

Please find below copy of a letter from the Chairman, West Bengal State Council of Higher
Education.

As directed, | am to request all concerned associated with the University, teachers, officers,
education employees, and students, individually or in groups to submit to the office of the
Registrar comments on the new University Ordinance within November 24, 2011, The same is
readily available on website.
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